
  
Hunningley Primary Academy 

Hunningley Lane 

Barnsley 

South Yorkshire 

S70 3DT 

Telephone: 01226 284867 

             

19 July 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

 

 

We will continue to offer wraparound care for children in September, with priority given to 

the children of working parents. Wrap around care will be available Monday to Thursday 

until 5:30pm.  Children can be collected at any point up to the 5:30pm end time.   

 

There will be a charge of £4 per child per day and this will include a drink and a healthy 

snack. Our wraparound facility will run alongside after school clubs and children with 

places in clubs will be able to join wrap around care once their club finishes at 4:15pm. 

 

If you would like to book wrap around sessions, please return the attached permission slip 

to the school office with the payment. Please note that unless exceptional circumstances 

apply, bookings cannot be accepted after 9:30am on the morning that the wrap around 

session is required and bookings will not be accepted unless accompanied by a signed 

booking slip and the payment. 

 

Yours Faithfully 

 
Mrs C Horton-Hale 

Principal 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Wraparound Care  

 

I give consent for (Name of Child)………………………………………………………. to stay for 

wraparound care on the following days (please circle the days you wish your child to stay); 

 

Days required:      Mon    Tue     Wed   Thur     

For change in work patterns please state requirement for week 1, week 2 etc 

 

Name…………………………………………………………. 

Signed………………………………………………………… 

Date…………………………………………………………… 

 

Children must be collected by an adult with legal responsibility or are named on a 

consent for collection form. 


